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Comments: E-bikes should only be allowed to go where motorized vehicles are allowed. They have a motor,

regardless of the extent of it. Public lands currently have many "single track" trails that are designed for "motor"

bikes. These trails provide enough opportunity for e-bikes. Current nonmotorized trails should not be allowed e-

bikes. Hiking and pedaling a bike is hard work, it is suppose to be, that's what makes the use rewarding. E-bikes

will reduce the experience for hikers and nonmotorized mountain bikes. I do not see e-bikes causing resource

damage, but they will destroy the experience for other nonmotorized bikes and hikers on trails.  


